# Aluwni Newsletter



## Class Reunions

Congratulations to the Classes of 2014 and 2004 for celebrating their 10 and 20 year reunions. The Class of 1994 will celebrate their 30 year reunion on August 3rd. Email Kevin Jones (kjones52704@gmail.com) for more information.



### Last Chance to Give



Have you considered giving a gift to the Fund for St. Michael? Click the link below to donate now before the end of our fiscal year! The Fund for St. Michael is paramount to the overall mission of our school. All donations to this annual appeal are tax-deductible and are placed in the school's operating budget to assist in numerous avenues which all benefit St. Michael High School. Click HERE to donate now!

# New President-Ryan Empson

Warrior Nation is excited to announce Mr. Ryan Empson as the next President of St. Michael High School. Mr. Empson received a bachelor's degree in secondary social studies from Louisiana State University and a master's degree in educational leadership from Southeastern Louisiana University. Mr. Empson brings over 20 years of teaching and coaching experience from throughout the Baton Rouge region. Most recently, Mr. Empson has served as the Assistant Principal and Athletic Director at St. Thomas More Catholic School. Ryan lives in Baton Rouge with his wife and three children. Click HERE for the full story.



# Save the Date

ALUMNI SOFTBALL GAME AUGUST 17, 2024

HOMECOMING BLOCK PARTY OCTOBER 2, 2024

**HOMECOMING ALUMNI TAILGATE OCTOBER 3, 2024** 

> **2023 SMHS OPEN HOUSE** OCTOBER 23, 2024

35TH ANNUAL WARRIOR GOLF CLASSIC NOVEMBER 4, 2024

> **COOKIES WITH SANTA** DECEMBER 8, 2024

2025 Taste of Warrior Tailgate FEBRUARY 22, 2025

Contact the Advancement Office to find out how you can sponsor one of our events!



# **Warrior Stadium** Updates

Stadium lights have been installed and crews are currently forming the track. Concrete pouring will begin soon!







